
Are you the parent or 
guardian of at least one 
child under the age of 
6 years old? If so, the 

Colorado Department of 
Early Childhood (CDEC) 
wants to hear from you!

When Colorado’s children and families 
succeed, Colorado succeeds.

The CDEC wants to build and improve programs and 
services to support young children and their 

families. 

The Department also wants to make sure children 
are ready to succeed when they start kindergarten. 
This survey is designed to help the CDEC understand 

what families with children between birth and 5 
years old in the state of Colorado want and need. All 
parents or guardians of children under 6 years old 

are invited to participate. 

The CDEC will use the information collected in this 
survey to guide its work, make spending decisions, 

and support access to quality early childhood 
programs and services throughout the state.

If you have any questions, please contact Shaina Swain,
an evaluator at the Butler Institute for Families

303-871-2568

shaina.swain@du.edu

The survey will be open until May 31st, 2023. If you complete this 
survey, you will have the chance to enter a drawing for a gift card 
to one of several common retail or grocery stores. All information 

submitted in this survey is anonymous.

To take the survey, please use the link below, or QR code provided.

https://udenver.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_06CvxT8UBXMGFcG


